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Comments: I am in support of the USFS plan to continue their management of fuel breaks and treatment areas in

the hopes of reducing fire threat in the surrounding communities. Acknowledging the severe impact of mountain

pine beetle in the area, I believe these treatments are crucial to keeping the forests healthy. I have family that

lives close by, and we want to be able to enjoy a healthy forest, without heightened fire risk and the carbon

emissions that come with large forest fires. Thank you for taking on this project. 


